
 

 

 
 

 

 

29 October 2012 

 

Change of Name 

 

 

Dear Shareholders 

We are pleased to announce that following the recent approval of shareholders the name of the company 
has been changed to Direct Nickel Limited.  This now reflects the underlying business which is building a 
global nickel company.   
 
The new ASX code will be DIR. 
 
 

  

 

 

Vincent Sweeney 

Chairman 

 


